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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 21, 2009

TO: Honorable David Dewhurst, Lieutenant Governor, Senate 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB283 by Nelson (Relating to the membership and activities of local school health advisory 
councils.), As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Costs for school districts could vary in implementing the bill’s requirements that local school health 
advisory councils (SHACs) meet four times a year and submit written, detailed, and timely reports 
including written notice to parents of each student of the board of trustees' decision regarding whether 
the district will provide human sexuality instruction to district students.  

These costs are not expected to be significant.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency

LBB Staff: JOB, SD, JSp, JGM, WG
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